NASSAU LIBERTARIAN CLUB (FLP)

October 30, 1977
Dear Nassau Libertarian,

On Sundays November 13, at 3:00, the Nassau Libertarian Club
(FLP) will hold its fourth annual convention . The purpose of this
gathering will be to elect new officers, to discuss our plans for
the future in Nassau and statewide, and to socialize.

I hope you will plan to attend. The meeting will be at the home
of Mary and Barry Gross, 2875 Janet Ave. North Bellmore., To get there,
take the Southern State Parkway to exit 26 south (Bellmore rd). Take

Bellmore Rd a few blocks until you get to Janet Ave. Turn left.

Continue on Janet Ave for about six blocks until you get to 2785, It
is a corner house on the left side of the street. '

For more information on the meeting call lMary at 826~-345%7 or
Steve Schneider at 569-1725.






